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Hinckley Women’s Club 

Newsletter 
JANUARY, 2015 

 
 

Presidents Message 
 

Happy New Year 

Hope to see everyone at the January 19th 

meeting.Come and enjoy a night of fun playing 

Bunco. 

Don't forget to bring money.  It will cost $5.00 to 

play Bunco and $20.00 to buy a super bowl 

square if you haven't already purchased one. 

Marilyn 

Frank Mocarski 

fmocarski@aol.com 
 

 

 
 

 

JANUARY PROGRAM 

January 19th 

7:00PM 
 

This month’s program is Bunko fun night. 
Cost is $5.00 and money will be  
divided up as gifts. Margie Harris and Tina 
will be our host. 
Come and enjoy the fun! No skills required!!! 
Stephany 

 

 

Ways and Means 
 

1. Attached is a  special deal for  HWC members 

who want Security Systems from Securicom. 

2. Easter Egg Hunt:   In addition to the actual 

“hunt,” HWC always has great baskets to raffle 

off.  You can help the club just by thinking.  If 

you can think of a company, group, other source 

who might donate a basket or contents (goods or 

services) with a value of $30 or more, please 

email your idea to me (Heather) or let us know 

at the meeting.  The Ways and Means Team has 

January to contact donors.      Thank you. 

Heather, Mary, Andrea, Michelle, Cheryl 
 

 

 

 

 

HOSPITALITY 

 

To celebrate the start of the New Year please 

bring one of your newest favorite dishes to share. 

 Our hostesses for the January meeting are as 

follows:  

 

January 
Hostesses:  

           Judy Fisher 

           Pat Fordosi 

           Michelle L Kosinski 

           Judy Orgin 

           Emma Schulte 

Thanks to all! 

 
 

 

       Please make an appe 

 

 

Fundraising Committee 

 

Super Bowl Square Fund Raiser:  We have 
only a few more Super Bowl Squares left to 
sell at $20 each.  If you want some, contact 
Laura K at:   llkrzwicki@gmail.com.  Buying 
1 ticket gives you 4 chances to win $250. 
 See attachment. 
 
 

Social 

An evening at Skyview-Wine Tasting. January 

27, 2017. 

For Info contact Joanne Polizzi at 

jfpolizzi2@aol.com. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Articles 
Please send articles for the February 
newsletter to Emma Schulte at 

rfsems@aol.com  by Monday, February 6th 
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